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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

➢ Half term holidays Monday 28th-
Friday 1st November 

 
➢ Monday 4th November - Children 

return to school 
 

➢ Monday 4th November – Flu Vaccines 
 

➢ Friday 15th November - Staff training 
day – school closed to pupils 
 

➢ Wednesday 27th November 3.30-
5.00pm –Reception pupils open 
evening – For starters in September 
2025 

 
 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 
 
 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
As we wrap up this first half term, I want to extend a 
warm and genuine thank you for your wonderful 
support. We hope your child has had a happy and 
successful time at school, filled with learning and 
happiness. 

We're excited about all the fantastic things planned 
for next half term and look forward to seeing 
everyone refreshed and ready for more adventures. 

Have a restful and enjoyable break, and we’ll see you 
all back on Monday, 4th November. 
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Ambition Pride Success 

 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
mailto:Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk


 

 

 

october online safety neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-

09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       Answer next week…                                                         The answer is…A. Exploits                                                        
 

PhotograPhs  

Photograph day was a great success. You can place your orders online. 
We have also booked in for class photographs for the Summer term and will try to book a date for 
Family Photographs at another time. 

 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024_anglesey-birmingham_27-09-2024-2.pdf


 

breakfast club 

Children in Breakfast Club have been icing biscuits and making Halloween hats. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

nursery – nM reaDing WorkshoPs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

bellboating 

Mr Khan and Mr Baughan took 10 YR6 children to Stratford Upon Avon today to take part in the Main 
Regatta for Bell Boating. This was organised by David and Andrew Train, David spent 12 years as a Great 
Britain Olympic canoe coach and helped the teams who competed at the Los Angeles, Seoul, Barcelona 
and Atlanta games between 1984 and 1996. 
David is also the person who invented bell boating in order that all abilities could get out onto the water 
and enjoy themselves in a safe and stable craft. 
 
Andrew was a multi medal winning canoeist across a decade in the 1990's & 2000's who now campaigns 
for sustainability in conjunction with his dad, David and they both organise regattas across all areas like 
the one today. 
 
The day started with a safety briefing, buoyancy aids being put on and then some instruction from the 
helmsmen. These are the neutral professionals who steer the bell boats and give any advice needed 
during the races. 
 
The children were then allocated a boat, settled into their seats and set off up the River Avon to the start 
point. The whole event was in front of the RSC on the glorious river in bright, warm autumnal sunshine. 
 
David was the official starter and once he said go, the sets of 3 boats in each race were off and paddling! 
The course was approximately 200m from start to finish. 
 
Anglesey were in 3 races and came 2nd in each one!  
 
They worked fantastically well together and were all in unison with their strokes, they really got the 
boats moving at quite a pace. 
 
There was also an adult's event in which Yasmeen and Gulzar from Aspire - who have supported the 
school with bell boating sessions and Mr Baughan teamed up with 3 other adults from other schools and 
won their race! 
 
Although Anglesey didn't receive any trophies this time, each team member was awarded a certificate 
and Anglesey got a stand out mention and a round of applause at the end. This was  for not only 
travelling from Birmingham to take part but also on their fantastic achievements as they have never 
raced as a team before! All the other teams live close to the river and can practice plus they have all 
previously attended a regatta. 
 
The children can be rightly, hugely proud of their efforts today in the race and in the representation of 
Anglesey as a force to be reckoned with in bell boating. Bring on next years event! 
 
Before returning to school the children sat on the waterfront, with an ice cream, discussing their 
enjoyable but tiring day. 
 
It was a huge pleasure to take the children and they should be immensely proud of what they have done 
today. 
See the photos below…There will be more on the website. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam from year 5 was a leader and was magnificent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



tiMes table chaMPions 

The following children in 3PC have successfully completed their 2,5 and 10 times tables: 
 
Alayna Hussain 
Mohammed Talha Ahmed  
Mohammed Sayeem Hussain 
Zoya Hussain  
Muhammed Musa Hussain  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Aladdin, Uthman, Saajid, Ayesha, Aminna, all in 3A. 
Saajid & Aminna know all times tables, the others have earned their 2, 5, 10x tables. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations, we are proud of you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Jude 4I, knows all the times tables 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Noor, Daanesh 2, 5, 10x table 
Abdullah, 2, 10x table, resilience sticker as working on 5x 
Yaqub 2, 5, 10x tables. All from 3A. 
 
 

safeguarDing 

Just a reminder, as you know you cannot double park on Anglesey Street, but you must not  
open the car door and allow your child to enter school alone. Mr Khan is not responsible for 
 taking your child to class. 
 

 

Zulaykha 3A, Zakariya 3A, Amira 3A, 2, 5, 10x tables 



 

 

 

 

 

 

nursery 

Nursery children have been looking at Black History Month and Diwali. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


